Dan Felton,

Thanks you so much for hosting the Board of Folivation archive meeting and facilitating the mural projects' moving forward. We are finally (after a year of discussion!) peheduled to take one of the year of discussion!) peheduled to take one of the forms Grefenale mural next wak.

Louis Grefenale mural next wak.

I also thuse the exhibit idea in collaboration with the library is Terrific. If you need any with the library is Terrific. If you need any with the library is Terrific. If you need any with the library is Terrific. If you need any with the library is Terrific. If you need any out to be found the list ate to ask.

The point the Ict, please don't heritate to ask.

The point and outreach officer, Jennifer Sources.

Cherraux, has a strong background in museum education and whilst disign and would be happy education and whilst disign and would be happy to attend ardive meetings when the project is a bit further along.

Thank you so much for your help!

All the best.

Windy



P.O. BOX 603456 CLEVELAND, OH. 44103 TEL. (216) 999-8573 WWW.YVONNEPOINTER.COM

March 30, 2012

Dear Distinguished Gentleman:

Congratulations again on your being selected as a 2012 Distinguished Gentleman during the Positive Plus 26th Annual Gala. You were selected because of your generous and supportive contributions to our organization.

We are extremely happy to announce that a portion of the proceeds will benefit the continuation of our group, as well as help to support our upcoming trip to Germany.

We also raised, through the envelope donations at the gala, over one thousand one hundred dollars (\$1,100) to help us to feed and educate children in Ghana West Africa.

We truly had a party with a purpose!

Enclosed please find a photo of the entire group (with a few exceptions) as an additional appreciation from me to you. Several videos of the event were taken and if you would like to receive a copy, please contact me at 216-999-8573.

Again, thank you for your continuous support and please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any service to you in the future. Further more, if you would like to make additional tax-deductible contributions to help us with the children in Africa, which would be awesome gesture.

We have already begun the planning for the 27th Anniversary as we salute our future generation, the children. Can't you see the smile on their faces as they receive similar honor?

With warm regards,

Yvonne Pointer

Founder, Activist, Author, Humanitarian, Philanthropist, Speaker

